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This half term we will be working with the 
children to: 

 

• Learn our routines  

• Communicate using symbols/ words 

• Exploring new areas  

• Develop our sensory  tolerances 

• Who is in my school and class 

Teacher: Safaf 

Learning Support: Isabel and Bethany 

Care Assistants: Kayleigh 

Welcome back everyone! 

We have a lovely class who have settled back 
into school life beautifully. They have thorough-

ly enjoyed learning the class routine and        
exploring their new environments  

If you have any questions or concerns  

regarding your child, please do not hesitate to 
speak to us.  

We are here to help.  

History  
In science we will be focusing on Me and 

My History (baby to now), extended family. 
We will be asking for you to share baby 

photo’s of your children, we will then take a 
closer look at them as a class.  

Science  

This term we will be a range of materials 
and exploring and observing changes, for 

example how some materials bend, stretch 
and squeezed.  

The children will go on a walk around school 
and collect different materials of interest 
and learn to label them as woods, metals, 
plastics. We will also explore texture and 
be able to describe materials as bumpy, 

smooth or rough.  

DT  
We will be building and assem-

bling reclaimed materials to make 
a home for an animal to           

hibernate. This will link in with 
our literacy story The 3 little 

pigs .   

Spare clothes 

Can you please put spare 
clothes in pupils bags as 
school does not always 
have the correct size.  

 

P.E 

In P.E we learning different movement 
skills such as throwing at an aim, catching, 

kicking, hopping and balancing. The        
children will also explore moving to music. 


